
 

 
 

 
 

Hosted by Sons of Norway  

Vennligfolk Lodge of Central Wisconsin  

Celebrating our 30th Anniversary 
 

Plus: 

 

Celebrating 200 years of Norway 

in North America! 

Now in their 70th year, the Stoughton High School Norwegian Dancers will 

entertain, enlighten, and culturally educate with traditional Scandinavian 

folk dancing and their authentic Norwegian bunad attire.  

A "family friendly” event. Invite your family and friends! 

Stoughton High School 
Norwegian Dancers 

 

Sunday, October 19 @ 2 PM 
Woodlands Church 

190 Hoover Avenue, Plover, WI 
 

Light refreshments served  

Freewill donations accepted – doors to the gym open 1:30 PM 

For information email: Vennligblad@gmail.com 


